Dear Sir / Madam

DRAFT DISABILITY ACTION PLAN 
This letter refers to our Draft Disability Action Plan and invites comments.  If you feel that you need to see the letter in an alternative format, please let us know and we will arrange to make this available to you as quickly as possible. Contact information is given below.

Under Section 49A of the Disability Discrimination Act 1995 (DDA 1995) as amended by Article 5 of the Disability Discrimination (Northern Ireland) Order 2006, the Ulster Scots Agency is required, when carrying out its functions, to have due regard to the need to –

· 
promote positive attitudes towards disabled people; and

· 
encourage participation by disabled people in public life (‘the disability duties’).

1.2
Under Section 49B of the DDA 1995, the Ulster Scots Agency is also required to submit to the Equality Commission a disability action plan showing how it proposes to fulfil these duties in relation to its functions.
The Agency has developed Draft Disability Action Plan which can be accessed on the Ulster Scots Agency website at: 
http://www.ulsterscotsagency.com/about-us/corporate-publications/
We would very much welcome your comments on our Draft Disability Action Plan.  We are happy to receive comments in any format – for example, letter, fax, e-mail or telephone call.  Alternatively, if you would like to talk to us in person, we will make arrangements to meet you at a convenient time and place.  

We are also happy to make available printed copies of the scheme on request.

We are aware of the importance of allowing consultees as much time as possible to prepare and submit comments, especially at a time when a large number of public authorities are consulting on such Matters.  We want to allow a full 12 weeks for consultation and therefore request comments by Friday 21ST  February 2016.
We are circulating this letter to the list of organisations at Appendix 3 of the Draft Disability Action Plan.  If you know of any other organisations which might be interested in commenting on it, we would be grateful if you would let us know.

The contact details for all comments, queries and information is:

Name


David McCallum

Title


Director of Corporate Services
Address

Ulster-Scots Agency




31 Gordon Street



Belfast  
BT1 2LG
Tel.


028 9023 1113

e-mail


mccallumd@ulsterscotsagency.org.uk

We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours faithfully

David McCallum

Director of Corporate Services
